
NGE  Announces  New  Managing
Partner
Neal  Gerber  Eisenberg  (NGE)  is  pleased  to  announce  that
Corporate & Securities Group Chair Robert G. Gerber has been
named  the  third  managing  partner  in  the  firm’s  35-year
history. Gerber, who began his career with NGE as a summer
associate  in  1997,  is  the  first  managing  partner  to  rise
through the firm’s associate ranks. He will assume his new
role on June 1, 2021, and he will continue to serve on the
firm’s Executive Committee. He succeeds Scott J. Fisher, who
led the firm as managing partner for five years.

Fisher  will  remain  a  partner  and  resume  his  active  trial
practice.  Under  his  leadership,  NGE’s  performance  improved
significantly by every relevant measure and the firm has been
an industry leader in focusing on the importance of diversity,
equity, inclusion, and employee engagement.

Gerber  is  focused  on  the  firm’s  role  as  a  values-driven
business and an active corporate citizen.

Neal  Gerber  Eisenberg  is  a  leading  law  firm  dedicated  to
handling  sophisticated  matters  for  entrepreneurs,  public
companies, and private businesses and their owners. More than
one-third  of  the  lawyers  at  Neal  Gerber  Eisenberg  were
recognized in 2021 in Best Lawyers, and the firm represents
scores of the Fortune 100 and many of the best known private
companies.  The  firm  also  acts  as  the  trusted  advisers  to
nonprofits, startups, growth companies and entrepreneurs. The
firm has built over thirty years of trusted partnerships with
clients that span the globe, and we meet each unique client
need with the same personalized service and collaboration that
provide the most practical solutions for every matter.
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